
Dear Members of the Board of Directors, 
Never Forgotten Honor Flight 

I am writing to extend my deepest gratitude for the incredible experience you provided 
during the 51st mission of the Never Forgotten Honor Flight. It was an unforgettable day 
— one filled with honor, pride, and heartfelt emotion — and it was all made possible 
through your unwavering dedication and thoughtful planning. 

From Sunday’s Guardian training and the banquet to the moment we returned home, 
every detail of the mission was handled with precision and care. Your commitment to 
ensuring each veteran’s safety, comfort, and dignity was truly inspiring. It was an honor 
to serve as a Guardian and to witness firsthand the impact of your efforts. 

The many volunteers you coordinated at every step were a testament to the strength 
and heart behind this mission. Their warmth and organization ensured a smooth, 
meaningful day for every veteran and Guardian alike. 

I feel especially fortunate to have been on Dick Jarvis’s bus. Dick is one of the kindest, 
most respectful, and professional individuals I have ever met. The compassionate care 
he showed each veteran was exceptional and deeply appreciated. 

I would also like to recognize Ken and Jim for their tireless leadership throughout the 
day. Despite the weight of their responsibilities, they — along with the entire Board — 
took the time to personally connect with every veteran, share conversations, and offer 
genuine smiles. You made each veteran feel like the most important person in the 
world. That personal touch made all the difference. 

Accompanying my Dad and another veteran as a Guardian was one of the greatest 
honors of my life. At the FDR Memorial, my Dad and his fellow veteran, Larry, looked at 
each other and expressed their gratitude — not only for their service and newfound 
friendship but for the overwhelming honor shown to them by so many. Neither wanted 
the day to end. They both said it was one of the best days of their lives. 

From the water salute upon landing in D.C. to the hero’s welcome at the airport and the 
warm applause at each memorial — every moment was moving beyond words. The 
gratitude and respect shown by people of all ages truly restored a sense of pride and 
dignity to the lives of these veterans. They deserve nothing less. 

From the bottom of my heart, thank you — for your vision, your dedication, and your 
love for those who have served. Being part of this journey was a life-changing 
experience. It was the honor of a lifetime to walk in the shadows of so many heroes. 

With sincere respect and appreciation, 
Brad J. Peck 
Proud Guardian – Mission #51 
Never Forgotten Honor Flight 


